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God is Still in Control!

No Debate About It!

What a crazy past 6 months! When it seems like all is out of control, we know God is not! Throughout all the craziness,
confusion, turmoil, and frustration, God has been working through it all. Especially in the ministries of Familia Avance
Nicaragua and in our churches in Esteli.

After five months of shutdown, Santuario Familiar Bautista Esteli,
as well as all other Avance churches re-opened their churches to
have services once again together!

| We are so proud of all of the leaders for handling the COVID

| crisis well and now getting back to services in the church. Please
pray for them as they “re-start” and continue to reach more and
more souls with the Gospel of Jesus Christ.

Traveling Again

Jennifer and | finally were able to be in several churches throughout July, August, and
September. We traveled all the way out to California, back through New Mexico, West Texas,
then out to Tennessee and Ohio. It was so good to finally be able to report to some of our
supporting churches as well as make some new ministry partners along the way. Praise God
for the churches who allowed us to share what God has been doing in our two church plants,
as well as all of the Familia Avance Nicaragua churches!

Something To Pray About...

1. Jennifer and | are scheduled to fly back to Nicaragua on October 8th... FINALLY! The airport in Nicaragua has been closed since
April to commercial flights. But now, it is looking like it is opening up. Please pray for all to go as planned. We must have a negative
COVID test done within 72 hours of arriving in Nicaragua. Pray we test negative, get the paperwork to the authorities on time, and

are permitted to board the flight to Nicaragua on October 8th.

2. Pray for the churches in Esteli. As you can imagine, since re-opening on September
13th, the attendance has been lower than before the shutdown. Pray that the leaders
will not get discouraged and that they will reach out to those who have not come back
yet as well as reach many more families.

3. Pray for us to find land/building to purchase for the downtown church. Right before
we had to leave in March, we had made a deal for a good piece of land, but because
of some deed issues, we had to delay the purchase. Now, we are not sure if that land
will still be available. Pray that we can find the perfect property to purchase. Thanks to many of you, we have the money to purchase
the land, we just need to find a property that will serve for the future Epicenter. (It would be amazing if we could find a large
property that already has some kind of buildings).

Next time you hear from us we pray it is from Esteli, Nicaragua. We have missed our church families, our
friends, and other Familia Avance Pastors and Leaders. We are so grateful for all of
you who have been praying for us. We will be praying for you too!

Thank you for your Payers and support,

Max & Jennifer Kennedy




